WATSONTOWN BOROUGH
TREX RECYCLING PROGRAM

The Borough of Watsontown has registered to participate in a recycling program
through Trex that begins now and runs through March 31, 2023 and we need your
help. If we are able to collect 500 Ibs of plastic film and bags we will receive a Trex
park bench. Items everyone has at home like grocery bags, Ziplock storage bags,
and bread bags are just some of the qualified recyclables that we will be
collecting. A complete list is below and a convenient drop off container is located
in the lobby of the Borough office and accessible at all times. Other local
communities and groups have had great success with this program and with your
support Watsontown will too. If you have any questions please feel free to give us
a call at 570-538-1000.

What can be recycied?

« Pallet wrap and stretch film
- Grocery bags

« Bread bags

« Case overwrap

»  Dry cleaning bags

»  Newspaper sleeves

« |ce bags

»  Wood pellet bags

. Ziplock and other reclosable

food storage bags

»  Produce bags
+  Bubble wrap and air pillow
« Salt bags

«  Cereal bags

All plastic must be clean, dry and free of food
residue




